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This office is sending you letter from DENR-Environment Management

Bureau, Region V, Legazpi City with subject: Environmental Awareness Campaign
in schools for your information, reference and guidance.

Attention is hereby given to paragraph 3 for appropriate action.

In this connection, kindly submit to this office c/o SGOD your

identified school/s not later than December 4, 2019 for our early transmission to
DENR-EMB, Legazpi City. h
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SUBIJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL AWARENESS CAMPAIGN IN SCHOOLS
Dear Madam:

Isang Makakalikasang Araw Po Sa Inyo! %

The National Environmental Awareness and Education Act of 2008 otherwise known as RA 9512,
mandates the DENR through the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB) to have the ‘primary
responsibility of periodically informing all agencies concerned on current environmental updates. This
includes identifying priority environmental education issues for national action and providing strategic
advice on the environmental education activities. The Act calls for the promotion of national awareness
on the role of natural resources in economic growth and the importance of environmental conservation
and ecological balance towards sustained national development.

Thus, in order to become concordant with the government’s policy of protecting and advancing
the right of the people to a balanced and healthful environment, the EMB V will be conducting the
Environmental Awareness Campaign to the various schools in the region. '

In this regard, may we respectfully request your assistance in the identification of schools who
are willing to be visited by the said EIC campaign. Attached is the details of the activity for your reference
and consideration.

Ms. Danilyn N. Bona or Ms. Jacinth R. Tacuyan will be coordinating with your office regarding the
matter or you may contact us through tel. nos. 742.2824/742.2797 loc. 205/206.

Your positive response on this matter will be highly valued and would merit a positive outcome
on our environmental programs in the region.

Thank you very much and God Bless.
For and in the absence of

ENGR. MARIA SOCORRO A. ABU, PhD
OIC, RegionalDirector:
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